
 

BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
APPOINTMENT OF A HACKNEY CARRIAGE STAND 

 
 
The District Council of Bromsgrove hereby gives notice that it intends to appoint the 
following stand for Hackney Carriages, under Section 63 of the Local Government 
(Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1976: 
 
To the south east side of Worcester Road, Bromsgrove in a north-easterly direction 
between the junctions with Station Street and George Street (equivalent to 7 vehicle 
spaces).  It is proposed that this area will operate as a stand between the hours of 
7pm and 7am. 
 
Any objection to the proposed Hackney Carriage stand must be made in writing to 
the Licensing Officer, Bromsgrove District Council, The Council House, Burcot Lane, 
Bromsgrove, Worcestershire, B60 1AA, not later than Friday 11th October 2013. 
 
Details of the proposed stand may be seen free of charge, at the Customer Service 
Centre, Dolphin Centre, School Drive, Bromsgrove, B60 1AY during normal office 
hours. 
 
Dated this 13th day of September 2013. 
 

S.GARRATT 
Licensing and Support Services Manager 

Worcestershire Regulatory Services 



 
Appointment of Hackney Carriage Stands 

 
 
The District Council of Bromsgrove hereby gives notice that it intends to appoint the 
following stands for Hackney Carriages, under Section 63 of the Local Government 
(Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1976. 
 
Worcester Road, Bromsgrove (equivalent to 4 vehicle spaces) will operate as a stand 
between the hours of 7pm and 7am. 
 
New Road Service Road, Rubery (North side adjacent to Nos 161 – 215 New Road) 
(equivalent to 4 vehicle spaces) will operate as a stand for 24 hours. 
 
The Strand, Bromsgrove (equivalent to 2 vehicle spaces) will operate as a stand for 
24 hours. 
 
Market Street Bus Station, Bromsgrove (equivalent to 5 vehicle spaces) will operate 
as a stand for 24 hours. 
 
Any objections to the Hackney Carriage Stands must be made in writing to the 
Principal Licensing Officer, Bromsgrove District Council, The Council House, Burcot 
Lane, Bromsgrove, Worcs., B60 1AA, not later than 20th February 2009. 
 
Details of the proposed Stands may be seen free of charge, at the Customer Service 
Centre, School Drive, Bromsgrove, during normal office hours. 
 
Dated this 23rd day of January 2009. 

D. Hammond 
Head of Planning and Environment Services 

 
 


